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Comments: I'm writing to express my support of the US Forest Service project expanding and improving Golden

Peak. 

 

My son has been in the Ski &amp; Snowboard Club program since first grade. I also teach skiing PT for Vail

Resorts. The club has needed this expansion since my son first joined the program 12 years ago. I am beyond

thrilled to see this project moving forward. 

 

Vail has always been a world-class ski area, and I hope we will continue to support projects to assure that we

have top racing and training terrain that meets international standards. 

 

I'm proud that our mountain has produced such talented skiers as Lindsey Vonn and Mikaela Shiffrin, however,

currently, the limited training and racing space at Vail does not have the capacity to accommodate all users. With

the Golden Peak project, I'm sure we will continue to bring the best international talent to Vail.

 


